"Minutes" of Unit 206 Meeting Jan. 19, 2022

In order to ensure the safety of our Membership, a special meeting was called to address recent Covid infections and contacts experienced by some of our regular players. Attending was Iris Abelson, Richard Spangler, Margie Moses, John Felker and Doug Cart.

A motion was made by John Felker, seconded by Margie Moses and unanimously carried to adopt the following requirements for the Bridge Center effective immediately.

- 1. Anyone experiencing COVID symptoms or has a positive COVID test result, should isolate and should not attend the Bridge center for 5 full days from that point of experiencing symptoms or receiving a positive test result.
- 2. To return to the Bridge center, those 5 days need to pass, with at least 24 hours without a fever and <u>provide proof</u> of a negative test result. (Proof can be a photo of the negative test result.)
- 3. That person must wear a KN95 mask or equivalent for another 5 days or 10 days in total from onset as noted above.
- 4. While at the Chattanooga Bridge Center, this person must only remove their mask to eat or drink in the back room behind the restrooms for the required 5 days of mask wearing.